

February 23, 2010

Ray Ferrari, Secretary/Treasurer Ferma Corporation 1265 Montecito Avenue Mountain View, CA 94043

Dear Ray,

I want to personally thank you and Ferma for the great job your firm has done recently on three logistically challenging projects for our company.

Not only where your quotes competitive, but in two of these projects your estimating and field teams where the difference between an on time, on budget project for us and a potential of being late for a new building delivery date for a repeat long term client.

Your companies commitment to not only safety but, by meeting and exceeding our clients as well as the local governmental requirements for recycling and the associated paper work needed for verification and for LEED certification has helped us greatly in the past.

In the 35 years since I founded our company, with over 2 billion dollars of buildings in place to date, I consider Ferma one of a handful of our business partners that consistently have not only met but exceeded our clients, strict safety, recycling and performance standards. These includes Target, Costco, DOE at Stanford Linear Accelerator Center, OSH, Stanford University, to name a few.

I would be remiss if I did not give special thanks to Nasir Aziz, Tom Bylund and Don Ferrari. These long term Ferma team members as well as others have consistently helped us raise the bar and keep our projects safe and on time.

Looking forward to the next 35 years.



Joel Butler, P.E. Project Manager

Lel Bette

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

204 Franklin Street Redwood City, CA 94063 650.361.1270

☐ 140 Frank West Circle, Ste. 100 Stockton, CA 95206 209.983.4890

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

3 Mason Irvine, CA 92618 949.587.2200

36-953 Cook Street, Ste. 103 Palm Desert, CA 92211 760.837.3500

ARIZONA

3010 S. Priest Drive, Ste. 101 Tempe, AZ 85282 480.627.8300